MAR 1 6 2022

BOARD OF FINANCE PUBLIC HEARING – MAYOR'S PROPOSED BUDGET 2022-2023 and BOARD OF EDUCATION PROPOSED BUDGET 2022-2023 FEBRUARY 16, 2022

Milford City Clerk

The Board of Finance held a virtual (via Zoom) Public Hearing on Wednesday, February 16, 2022, regarding the Mayor's Proposed Budget Fiscal Year 2022-2023 and Board of Education Proposed Budget Fiscal Year 2022-2023. Chairman Lema called the meeting to order at 7:005 p.m.

Board Members Present

Brian Lema, Chairman Raymond Arnold Lauren Ranges Meghan Smith Scott Moulton

Also Present

Mayor Benjamin G. Blake Peter Erodici, Finance Director Justin Rosen, Chief of Staff Dr. A. Cutaia Dr. A. Fedigan S. Glennon, Chair - BOE

Chairman Lema welcomed everyone to the Public Hearing for the Mayor's Proposed Budget for fiscal year 2022-2023 and the Board of Education's proposed budget for fiscal year 2022-2023. He explained the virtual format for the meeting asking anyone who wished to speak on either budget to use the "raise hand" feature on their computer and they would be recognized to speak.

Speakers regarding the Mayor's Proposed Budget for FY 2022-2023:

None.

Speakers regarding the Board of Education Proposed Budget for FY 2022-2023:

None.

Chairman Lema stated they Board would wait a few extra minutes to see if anyone signs onto the call.

Mr. Moulton and Ms. Ranges made and seconded a motion recess until February 17, 2022, via Zoom, beginning at 5:30 p.m.. Motion carried unanimously.

The Board recessed at 7:12 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathleen A. Kennedy Recording Secretary